
Week of 25th May 2020 

Dear Class 3, 

Hello! Hope you’ve all had a good half term! It’s hard to believe 
that it’s already the end of May. Here are some of the things I’ve 
been up to this past week. Take care, hope to see you all soon 
and big monster hugs. :-)   

 

 

 

  

I started to help Mrs Cameron 
clean and sterilise all the building 
‘stuff’ from our Class, but then I 
got tired and bored (there was A 
LOT of Lego, K’nex and other 
things), so I lay down instead. 

Mrs Cameron has been running 
lots this past week! I wanted to 

go with her, but I think her 
shoes are a bit too big for me... 
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I had some company in the 
paddling pool. 

Helping to create a menu and 
table decorations for the new 

‘Norwich Restaurant’. 



Week of 25th May 2020 

 

 

 

  

I also got to go out and about with 
Mrs Cameron and her family! 

Earlham Park 

Sea Palling 
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Watching the SpaceX launch. 

So cool! 


